
  

  

  

  

Staff Report Item 7   

TO:    East Bay Community Energy Board of Directors  

FROM:  Nick Chaset, Chief Executive Officer  

  

SUBJECT:  Update on Local Development Business Plan    

DATE:   December 6, 2017  

______________________________________________________________________________  

Recommendation  

Receive informational update on Local Development Business Plan.   

Discussion  

EBCE’s LDBP team held two sets of webinars to introduce five draft chapters of the Local 

Development Business Plan that were issued for public comment on November 3rd, 2017. The 

webinars took place on Thursday, November 30th from 1:00 – 3:00 pm (Solar Siting Survey, 

Wind Siting Survey, Task 1 LCOE, Feed-in Tariff, and Agency as Developer) and Monday, 

December 4th from 1:00 – 1:30 pm (Workforce Development Policy).  

In light of the timing of these webinars and in an effort to ensure that anyone seeking to submit 

public comment can do so after having participated/reviewed the webinars proceedings, EBCE 

will extend the comment period for these documents from Sunday, 12/3/17 to Friday, 

12/8/17 at 5:00 pm.   

The LDBP team will have another set of documents ready for public review and comment in 

early January 2018.  

   


